
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: DECEMBER 21, 2015 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: PURCHASE AGREEMENT 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

The Bemidji Area School Board has carefully evaluated multiple sites for the location of Gene 

Dillon Elementary School and has determined it will be best able to construct the school 

proposed to the public at the Grant Valley Township site.   

 

ACTION:  
 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to direct administration to 

develop a proposal to negotiate a return of the Gordon Property to the Beltrami County HRA and 

enter into a purchase agreement with the owners of the Grant Valley Township property. 

 


